
From the Nurse… 
We made it through the 2020/2021 School Year!  It has definitely been a year to remember! 
 
Medication pick up is occurring this week.   
If your student will require medication next school year, please complete both sections of the Medication 
Administration Consent and Licensed Prescriber Order form over the summer.  Forms were enclosed with your 
returned medication.   
 
In anticipation of next year’s school year, all students who will be in 3rd grade during the 2021-2022 school 
year, will need a dental exam. All students who will be in Kindergarten will need both a physical and dental 
exam.  This is a state requirement. 
Due dates will be May 2, 2022. Forms are also available on the Parkland School District Website under Health 
Services.  Please return these forms to the School Nurse as soon as possible. 
 
ALL students will need to be up to date on their vaccinations ON THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL. 
 
The Nurse is available during the summer months, but on a limited basis. If you have any medical concerns 
about your child to discuss with the Nurse, please leave a message and she will contact you when she is in the 
office. 
 
The Health Room’s contact information is as follows: Phone: 610-351-5910, Fax: 610-351-5979 
 
I can also be reached at smithj4@parklandsd.org. 
 
 
Have a safe and healthy summer! 
Joanne Smith 
School Nurse 
 
 

 


